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Exhibit A: Statement of Official Purpose 

 

 
The Village of Orland Park Planning Department would like to confirm its need for the 

GIS data received and continual delivery from Cook County. The continued delivery of 

data from Cook County is vital in order to further and enhance our data management 

system. We plan to continue to use the county data for the enhancement of our base 

maps, updated ownership, parcel boundaries for planning related notifications and other 

GIS related projects for the Village of Orland Park. 


